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To: Sunnie Harmon <sunnie@lobbysc.com>
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Subject: 2016-XX Establishing Emergency Industry Access Process
Attachments: 2016-XX Establishing Emergency Industry Access Process.docx

Sunnie and Lisa,
 
Attached is a first draft of an order.  As you will see, there is room to enumerate certain guidelines or timelines in the 
order, which could include such items as requiring state agencies to coordinate with the private sector in the 
development of a process, requiring a deadline for when the process must be in place, etc.
 
I spoke with Director Stenson this morning, and EMD is very much in favor of the Executive Order approach to 
provide flexibility for revision and improvement.  We look forward to hearing from you after your call.
 
Thank you,
 
Rebecca
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